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Founded 1125 

 
From: Mr S Allen 

Wednesday, 27 April 2022 

Dear Parents/carers 

Expression of Interest Letter  
Trip: Yr10-11 Rugby Tour to Japan 
Easter 2023:  Exact Dates to be confirmed 
Duration: 11 days 

The PE and Sports department are pleased to inform you of an exciting opportunity for a Year 10-11 
Rugby Tour to Japan.  

Please note this will be for students in Year 10 -11 in the 2022-23 academic year. 

Indicative costs at this stage are in the region of £3,000 which is dependent on the number of participants 
and the cots of flights at the time off booking. Fundraising will be required by the selected students and 
additional support will be available to families experiencing financial hardship who meet the qualifying 
criteria.  

On previous tours, we would have been billeted with overseas families, however due to the pandemic, we 
will need to stay in hotels and this unfortunately adds to the cost. 

It has been almost five years since we last embarked upon an international sports tour and so this is a 
really exciting opportunity. 

Further details regarding the tour being planned for us, can be found at this link can be viewed by following 
the link attached: - https://toolkit.edwindoran.com/quote/view/share/14486/RS28362-1pres 

There will be approximately 40 spaces across year 10-11. Selection and eligibility will be based on the 
individual’s commitment to the school rugby team and previous playing experience. 

Thanks to all the parents that indicated an interest in finding out more about this tour in the form shared 
by Mr Robson on the 25th of March. To confirm an interest in this tour, please complete this online form 
(see link below) by no later than 15.30 on Friday 8th April.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QKRT3Wr9XkC75lKx5h6C24qQC7Nwj5lPtA0dNOsy9aRUQ
0U3SkpMQ0dFOUhaN01ZMzI3SklTUTVESS4u 

Please note no money is being taken at this point and the expression of interest is not binding at this stage.   

We hope your son will be able to join us on this exciting trip. If you have any further queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at sallen@reading-school.co.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Allen 
Head of PE and Sport 
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